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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $64, 905 

Income to date: $40, 589 

Needed: $24, 316 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Leader: Char Klassen 

Speaker: Eric Peters 

Song Leader & Pianist: Kirsten Warkentin 

Date: February 27, 2022 

 

 

Date:  Aug 22, 2021  

Church Announcements 

-We are looking to have a Child Dedication within 
the next couple of months.  If you are a parent and 
would like to participate in the Child Dedication 
service, please contact Pastors Keith or Gerry. 

-We will be celebrating Communion together on 
Sunday, March 6. 

-Reminder:  There are printed bulletin copies from 
previous Sunday’s available in the foyer. 

-Please pick up your tax receipt in your mailbox. 

-Take note of the insert in your bulletins regarding 
MCC Altona Thrift Store “Thank you”. 

-If you are newer to BMC, or if you are checking us 
out, we would love to connect with you.  Please 
take a Connect Card from the back of the pews, jot 
down your name and contact info and drop it in 
the offering bag that the ushers have on your way 
out of the sanctuary.  They will make sure it gets 
back to Keith so we can touch base. 

 

 

 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Rentals - Dorothy Hildebrandt –204-324-4426 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 
Mar.   6 – Keith Friesen/Appreciation Lunch 

Mar. 13 – Gerry Giesbrecht 

Mar. 20 – Keith Friesen 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 

-Helen Janzen 

-Lil Funk 

 

  
 

  

 

Missions 
Ryan Thiessen 

Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 

Honsberger 

 Laure & Family (Congo) 

Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village   
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_______________________________________ 

Prayer for the Week 

“Lord Jesus, we thank you for your atoning work 
on the cross, both for giving us a new life in you, 

and forgiving us of all our sin - for all time. 
Amen.” 

Church Announcements 

-On Sunday, March 6h, BMC Youth is hosting a 

CHURCH APPRECIATION LUNCH. Please plan to 

stay after the service to eat together! 

 

-BMC Youth Missions Trip: 

March 5 - SOAR Meeting at 10am 

March 25-28 - BMC Youth is sending a mission’s 

team to SOAR Ex in Winnipeg. The team is 

needing to raise some funds to cover the costs 

and will be having an envelope fundraiser that 

you can participate in. You may have noticed this 

in the foyer. Please show your support today & 

March 6. 

-BMC Youth Missions Envelope Fundraiser 

(February 27th & March 6) 

You will see envelopes marked from $1-$50. 

There will be 2 of each, as well as some blank 

envelopes and a basket. Please take one or more 

envelopes, put your donation in the envelope 

and place it in the basket below. If you would like 

a tax receipt for your donation, make sure that 

your name and address are on your cheque or 

write that information on the envelope. Please 

encourage your kids to participate in this 

fundraiser as well! 

-E-transfer - You can choose to give via e transfer 

as well. Send donations to 

blumenortmc@gmail.com and please make a 

note that these donations are for the Youth 

envelope fundraiser. 

 

-Going above and beyond: If you would like to 

give an amount that is more than what is marked 

on the envelopes on the wall, please choose a 

blank envelope and fill it with your donation. Any 

amount helps, thank you! 

 

 

February 27, 2022 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship  

Worship in Song 

Special Music- Judah Giesbrecht 

Congregational Prayer 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading – Mark 2:1-12 

Message – “Where Do We Go From Here?” 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

Youth Calendar 
March 2 - Volunteering at Hope Thrift Store in 

Morden. Drop off at BMC: 6:30pm. Pick up at BMC: 

9:45pm. 

March 6 - BMC Youth is hosting a Church 

Appreciation Lunch. Please plan to stay after the 

service to eat together! 

RightNow Media 
Our church would love to give you the free gift of a 

wealth of Bible Study resources, as well as some 

Christian kids shows that you can access as well. 

Please go to this link to sign up for a free account! 

https://www.rightnowmedia.org/Account/Invite/Blu

menort 

 

Birth Announcement 
Grant & Glenda Fehr are excited to announce the 

birth of their grandson Bennet Donald Olsen on Feb 

22, to their daughter and son-in-law Tyla and Kevin 

Olsen. 

 

 

 

Verse for the Week 

“Who can forgive sins but God alone?” 

 - Mark 2:7 

Prayer 

Please pray for Pastor Keith. During a routine eye 

exam last week, the doctor found an issue with his 

right eye. After sending his scans to a specialist, he 

was told they wanted to see him as soon as possible, 

so he went in for an appointment on Thursday. Pray 

for this issue to be resolved simply and not be 

something serious. 
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